
 

The Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, age, sex, handicap, veteran status, 
sexual orientation, gender identity or marital status in its administration of educational programs, activities or employment practice. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Superintendent Report 
September 10, 2024 
 
 

 Attached please find the 2024 NHSBA Proposed Resolutions for the October 19, 2024 NHSBA 
Delegate Assembly.  SAU 63 is resolution #14, along with NHSBA’s response. 

 
 Our social media should be ready to go next week.  We will send information for families, staff 

and students to follow!   
 

 We worked with the WLCTA to finalize our November parent conferences.  Here is our schedule: 
 

Monday, November 4th 
3:00 – 6:50 pm 

Wednesday, November 6 
3:00 – 6:50 pm 

Thursday, November 7th 
3:00 – 6:50 pm 

 
WLC 

 
LCS, FRES, & WLC 

 
LCS & FRES 

 
 

 I have included the Strategic Planning information I sent to the school board from an earlier date.  I 
also spoke with NHSBA regarding the consultants they work with to support school boards with 
strategic planning.  While the cost would be dependent on the scope of the plan, conservative 
estimates are upwards of $10,000.  The documents I’ve attached include: 

o Strategic Planning notes and questions to consider 
o SAU 63 2011 -12 Strategic Plan and objectives 
o SAU 63 2016 – 17 Strategic Plan 
o Links to the following strategic plan examples from other school districts:  Hampstead, 

ConVal, Lebanon, Milford 
 

 We successfully worked with a family to tuition their student to WLC.  Using the most recent per 
pupil rate from 2022-23 at $20,023, our out-of-district tuition rate is set at $8,000. 

 
 I have informed the Wilton town clerk that our proposal to the school board to accommodate their 

request to have elections at WLC is as follows:  We propose to have our WLC students learn 
remote on Tuesday, November 5th.  Teachers will hold their online classes from their classrooms or 
another location in the school district.  We will use the interim to plan the remote day to ensure that 
it is a successful school day.  We also propose to hold the election in our WLC café.  We will 
remove all of the tables and other items to maximize the available space.  We will also seal off the 
remainder of the school using our hallways gates.    
 

 On a side note, I have completed the 10-hour mandatory bus driver classes and am preparing to take 
the exam.  Once this is complete, I will begin the training to drive the 15-passenger bus and 
progress to the regular bus at some point!  
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